
The Hot Lunch Program returning to Holy Name 

 

CSC is excited to restart the Hot Lunch program beginning Tuesday, February 22, 2022. 

The Hot Lunch program will be brought back in stages to ensure adherence to all required 

guidelines and proper operation of the system. Provided the pilot stage runs smoothly, 

additional days will be added and communicated. 

 

During the pilot stage, Hot Lunch will be available for order online only through 

www.JustCateringforKids.com, please see below for registration and ordering instructions. 

We are currently offering Tuesdays as the Hot Lunch day. 

 

All orders must be made 7 days before scheduled delivery. Any orders made in the system 

can be cancelled by 8 a.m. on delivery day, credit will be issued to the account. If 

cancellation is not made within the specified period, no refunds or credits will be 

provided.  

 

If a snow day occurs on the scheduled Hot Lunch day, there will be no delivery made and 

either credit will be issued to the account or arrangements for an alternate delivery day will 

be made by the school. 

 

Additional Information: 

 

All orders will be prepared offsite by Just Catering, ensuring all food safety and COVID19 

protocols and guidelines are followed and will be delivered to school in prepackaged 

containers that will be sorted by classroom.  

 

Registration and Ordering Instructions: 

 

1. Go to www.justcateringforkids.com  

2. Click “Register” to begin 

3. Once on the main page, click “Manage Students” on the left hand menu bar, click 

“Add Child” and complete on-screen form 

4. Once child/children have been added, click “Order Now” and follow on-screen 

prompts to complete order and make payment 

 

Your order can be reviewed and changed/cancelled by selecting “Order History” from the left 

hand menu bar. 

 

Thank you, 

Catholic School Council Lunch Committee 
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